From: Manocher Nouri <mano.nouri@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 11:06 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Hello,

| do agree that as | get close to retirement | could benefit from a consistent and substantial COLA increase to keep up
with inflation.

Thank you for your consideration.

Nouri

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



